
Paragraph for Board Memo: 
 
The Illinois Retired Teachers Association (IRTA) requested the District "provide the name and 
email address of any certified staff (teachers, administrators, nurses, counselors, etc.) who have 
announced their retirement for any date or year in the future. Please also include the year they 
plan to retire.” 
 
This FOIA request was received July 1, 2022 and responded to on July 8, 2022. It took three 
District employees a total of 1 hour ($42.12) to respond to this FOIA request. No attorney time 
was needed.  
 


